
 
 
 

 

 

 
August 2, 2024 
 
Brazoria County  
Attn: Commissioner Payne and Wael Tabara 
111 E. Locust Street 
Angleton, TX 77515 
 
RE:  Follets Island Dune Restoration Phase 1 Proposal 
 
Commissioner Payne and Mr. Tabara, 
 
The Gannett Fleming (GF) Team is pleased to submit this proposal to perform geotechnical investigations 
services for the Follets Island Dune Restoration Project.  GF has been working closely with the County 
Engineer Office and the GLO to finalize the design for the Follets Island Dune Restoration project.   
 
Recently, GLO advised the team that they would require sampling of the in-situ sand in the project area 
to ensure the specification for the sand procured from external borrow areas is of like or similar 
characterization.  DEC has received the attached proposal from Terracon to execute the field 
investigations, laboratory analysis and provide the required language for the sand specification.   
 
Terracon’s fee is $3,298.75 for this effort.   
 
Terracon will execute this work immediately and have complete this effort by September 1, 2024 
 
Please refer all questions concerning this proposal to the POC listed below.   
 
 

 

 

Christopher W. Sallese, PMP 
Division Chief, Special Projects  
3100 West Alabama 
Houston, TX 77098 
713-817-8497 
Csallese@gfnet.com  
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